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CALL TO ORDER: 
The meetings were called to order at 12:15 p.m. by Chairman Rudy Marconi.  
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: No members of the public offered comment when asked to do so.  
 
COG ACTION ITEMS: 
Approval of the July 21st Meeting Minutes: After review and on a motion made by Wilton First 
Selectman Lynne  Vanderslice and seconded by Redding First Selectman Julia Pemberton the minutes 
of the July 21st meeting were unanimously approved with an abstention made by Norwalk Mayor Harry 
Rilling.  
 
BUILD Reallocation Award  Regional Value Capture Mechanism Study Resolution : WestCOG 
Senior Planner Todd Fontanella Provided an overview. After review and on a motion made by New 
Canaan First Selectman Kevin Moynihan and seconded by New Milford Mayor Pete Bass the BUILD 
Reallocation Award  Regional Value Capture Mechanism Study Resolution was unanimously 
approved. 
 
LOTCIP Project Solicitation: WestCOG Senior Project Manager Kevin Mahoney provided an 
overview. Proposals will be accepted until 4pm on October 7th. After review and on a motion made by 
Norwalk Mayor Harry Rilling and seconded by Wilton First Selectman Lynne Vanderslice the LOTCIP 
Project Solicitation was unanimously approved.    
 
SS4A Letter of Support: WestCOG Planner Nicole Sullivan provided an overview. After review and on 
a motion made by Bethel First Selectman Matt Knickerbocker and seconded by Redding First 
Selectman Julia Pemberton the SS4A Letter of Support was unanimously approved.   
 
Central Business District Tolling Program- WestCOG comments: WestCOG Executive Director 
Francis Pickering provided an overview. It was decided that Francis will draft a letter of the comments 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

OTHER BUSINESS: Chairman Rudy Marconi announced that Bethel First Selectman Matt 
Knickerbocker will be stepping down to take the position of Town Administrator for the town of 
Wilton.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


